Sent: 10/10/2020 10:47:48 AM
Subject: DA2020/1136 c/o David Auster

Hi David,

| spoke to you yesterday on the phone about 15 Pacific Road and 13 Pacific Road. After |
spoke to you | made an online submission on behalf of Neil but it doesn't appear to be online.

Please find below.

Kind regards,
Oliver

9 October 2020

Neil Johnson
15 Pacific Road
PALM BEACH NSW 2018

To whom it may concern,

We are pleased to see ongoing development of properties in Palm Beach but we are concerned by a
couple of aspects of this proposal:

e Privacy given positioning of the building on the block: The proposed building is built closer to
¢ Proposed height of the building: The proposed building is significantly larger than the current hc

Kind regards,
Neil



